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Proposal for Task Force Consideration at the  
2009 Biennial Meeting 
 Interstate Shellfish Sanitation Conference  

  Growing Area  
  Harvesting/Handling/Distribution 
  Administrative 

Name of 
Submitter: US Food and Drug Administration 

Affiliation: US Food and Drug Administration 

Address: 5100 Paint Branch Parkway 
College Park, MD 20740 

Phone:  
Fax:   
Email: 

(301) 436-1410 
(301) 436-2601 
Paul.Distefano@fda.hhs.gov 

Proposal Subject: Delete Requirement to Add Name and Certification Number to  
Shellstock When Reshipping Only 
 

Specific NSSP 
Guide Reference: 

NSSP Guide Section II. Model Ordinance  
Chapter XIV. Reshipping 
.03 Other Model Ordinance Requirement  
 

Text of Proposal/ 
Requested Action 

F. Shellfish Storage and Handling. 
 (1) The dealer shall: 

(a) Bbuy shellfish only from sources certified by the Authority or 
listed in the ICSSL.; and [K] 

(b) Add his name and certification number to the package of 
shellstock. [K] 

 
Public Health 
Significance: 

This proposal allows the original tag or label to remain with the package of shellstock 
until the container is repackaged or empty.  The shellstock will still be traced through the 
required invoices outlined in Chapter IX.  This proposal will no longer require reshippers 
to breakdown pallets or other large shipments of shellstock to add the current dealer’s 
name and certification number to individual containers which could cause cross 
contamination or temperature abuse during the process. 
 

Cost Information 
(if available):   

No additional cost.  Possible cost savings in time and effort by the reshipping dealer. 
 

 




